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Hello,
My name is Scott Saunders, and I am a resident of Hollis , Maine.
I would like it to be put on record, that, I am against any Red Flag law being 
proposed.
My reasoning is simple. These types of laws, while helpful on paper, have many 
sinister uses. This type of law has demonstrated many times that it can be used in 
nefarious ways by upset ex-girlfriends, wives family members and in some cases 
ex-boyfriends. 
This law takes away a person’s firearms without due process, leaving the person with 
no choice but to retain counsel at a hefty price tag. Along with a heft cost, the person 
also suffers the pain of a tarnished reputation.
From the research that I have done, it has shown, our Yellow Flag laws have been 
working up to the Lewiston tragedy. It has also been pointed out in the media, there 
was a lack of follow up on the behalf of the Sagadahoc County Sherriffs Dept.
These types of laws are reckless and do nothing to stop these tragedies, they only 
harm the law abiding citizens.
Thank you for your time


